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Email from Andrew Mitchell MP

From: MITCHELL, Andrew (andrew.mitchell.mp@parliament.uk)
To: ¢j041082@yahoo.com
Date: Tuesday, 29 September 2020, 10:37 BST

Dear Chris,

As you may know, in view of the current situation, | am emailing you rather than
writing to you as | usually would.

Thank you for your email and attached letter in which you raise concerns about
permissive routes in and around the Peddimore Development.

| do appreciate the concerns which you raise and your request that these routes be
designated as ‘Public Rights of Way’ and | have therefore written to the Chief
Executive of Birmingham City Council with the request that he examines your
concerns in the necessary detail.

| will come back to you as soon as | receive a response to my representations on
your behalf.

With kind regards,

Andrew

Rt Hon Andrew Mitchell MP

| provide regular updates on my Facebook page:
https.//www.facebook.com/andrewmitchellmp/
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